
 
Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

December 3, 2019 

Workshop Meeting 

8:00AM 

 

 

Administration 

 

Administrator Andy Ehrhart discussed these subjects with the Trustees. All items are moving forward.  

Joint meeting with the Zoning Commission went well.  Discussed lot acreage and Planned Unit 

Development. 

 

1: 2020 Projects 

 Paving 

 Drainage 

 Plow Truck 

 Cemetery 

 

2: 2019 Completed Projects 

 Parking Lot Sealing 

 Drainage 

 New Medic  

 Staff Vehicle (partial) 

 Old Medic Conversion (partial) 

 Bathroom remodel 

 

3: Recap of Joint Meeting with the Zoning Commission 

 

4: Schedule a time for late Jan/ Feb for “retreat session”.   

 Fund/Levy Status 

 Next 5 year plan 

 

5: Ball field dugout discussion 

 

 

Fire Dept 

 

1: New staff car in and getting lights and sirens put in 

 

Zoning 

 

1: Update on December cases. 

 
 Adjournment    9:30am 
 



 


